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Barnett, Mary

From: Karen Seller <kcs735537@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 6, 2020 11:07 PM
To: Public Comment
Subject: Regulation 2 Comments

I support the recommendations for numeric standards for determining water quality. The current language based on 
narrative standards is ambiguous, insufficient, not protective to Arkansas’ water quality and allows for degradation of 
our most important streams, such as the Buffalo. 
 
How can we ever know where we stand or how to compare data without numeric standards.  
 
Thank you, 
Karen Seller 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


